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Plant Products 

7.5% CAPTAN GREENHOUSE FUNGICIDE DUST 

COMMERCIAL 

GUARANTEE:  Captan 7.5% 

REG. NO.:  9724 Pest Control Products Act 

5 kg 

Read the Label Before Using 

EXPOSURE TO CAPTAN MAY PRODUCE LONG-TERM HEALTH EFFECTS. TO
MINIMIZE EXPOSURE FOLLOW DIRECTIONS OUTLINED ON THIS LABEL. 

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label. It is an offence under the Pest Control
Products Act to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

Plant Products Co. Ltd.
BRAMALEA

ONTARIO, CANADA
L6T 1G1 

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: 



For Black Spot of Roses, Carnation Leaf Spot and Blight,
Chrysanthemum Grey Mold Blight, and Septoria Leaf Spot:  Apply at
first signs of disease.  Give even coverage of upper and lower
leaf surfaces.  Repeat at 7-10 day intervals as necessary.  As a
greenhouse preplant bench treatment for Damping-off and Root Rot
diseases:  Apply 1.2 kg per 100m2.  Work into 7 to 10 cm of soil
before planting.

PRECAUTIONS: 

Keep out of reach of children.  Never handle material with bare
hands.  Use rubber gloves; do not use leather or cloth gloves. 
Avoid spilling on skin or clothing.  Do not breathe dust.  Wear a
respirator and goggles while mixing, loading and spraying.  When
handling or applying, wear goggles and clothing that completely
cover arms and legs to minimize exposure.  Change contaminated
clothing daily and wash thoroughly before re-use.  Wash hands,
face and arms thoroughly after handling captan and before
drinking, eating or smoking.  Shower after use or at the end of
the work day.  If an accident occurs, remove contaminated
clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap and water.  Wash
clothing and gloves before re-use.  Always work out of the wind
during mixing and loading operations.  Keep unprotected persons
out of operating area or vicinity where there may be drift.

FIRST AID INSTRUCTIONS: 

In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately.  If on Skin,
remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap
and water.  If in Eyes flush with water for 5-10 minutes and
obtain medical attention.  If swallowed, give the patient one to
two glasses of water, and cause vomiting by giving one dose of
syrup of ipecac.  If patient does not vomit within 20 minutes,
give a second dose.  If syrup of ipecac is not available, give
the patient one to two glasses of water and cause vomiting by
inserting finger down the throat.  Repeat with water until vomit
fluid is clear.  The patient should be lying down with head below
the level of the feet.  DO NOT TRY TO CAUSE VOMITING IF THE
PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A CONVULSIVE STATE.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: 

Rinse the emptied container thoroughly and add the rinsings to
the spray mixture in the tank.  Follow provincial instructions



for any required additional cleaning of the container prior to
its disposal.  Make the empty container unsuitable for further
use.  Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.  For information on the disposal of unused,
unwanted product and the cleanup of spills contact the regional
office of the Environmental Protection, Environment Canada.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.

+))


